From: Stacey Donohue

To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette

Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat

Date: Thursday, June 15, 2017 5:23:51 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Mining in this beautiful area is a short-sighted plan that will damage Idaho's natural resources permanently while passing the profits to an international corporation. I love to camp and backpack in this area, and keeping the river healthy and clean is critical to that experience. I urge you to deny Midas Gold's application to re-open this area to mining.

Respectfully, Stacey Donohue

